Library Committee Meeting

January 19, 2011
Present - David Ellefsen; Eric Walsh; Cyd McMullen; Dwaine Hiles and Kathy Ewing.

Absent – Bret Murphy; Larry Hyslop
Meeting called to order at 1:10 P.M.

New Business
New Library Cards:  The library has ordered new library cards.  Unfortunately, there is information printed on the backs of the cards.  White labels will be placed over the writing in order to avoid confusion.
Personnel:  A selection has been made for Pat Loper’s replacement.  David is awaiting official notification in order to offer the position to the candidate.

New Library Material:  Cyd McMullen forwarded a copy of the magazine “Nevada in the West” as a recommendation for the library.  The library will look into this for further information.

Library Hours:  David is recommending closing the library on Saturdays for the following reasons:  Saturday usage is low, sometimes nonexistent.  Staffing is limited.  The increase in electronic resources is making the library accessible from home.  The high-tech center is open longer on Saturdays.  Mike McFarlane asked David to run it by the Library Committee.  Cyd McMullen agreed with the decision, but encourages the library to keep the option open for reinstating Saturday hours in the future when circumstances and demands could change.  One suggestion is to do a survey in the future for input and reactions to re-opening.
Meeting adjourned at 1:25 P.M. 
